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Dear Colleagues,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to inform you that due to my personal situation I will no longer be in charge of the international relations office at the Faculty of Business and Economics at Universitat de Girona. 

It has been a real pleasure collaborating with you.  I would like to thank you for fruitful cooperation.
Your new contact person at International Relations Office is Dr. Jackeline Velazco, and the e-mail address is: ori.economiques@udg.edu .
I would like to wish you all the best for the future.
 
Best regards,
Pilar Morera
Universitat de Girona
Faculty of Business and Economics

